
Congratulation Mollie who came first in 
the Grand Final championship and came 
runner up in another competiton out of 
100s of dancers from North and East 
Yorkshire over half term. What an amazing 
achievement!  Congratulations Mollie; we are 

so proud of you! 


Next Tuesday  Mrs Verity and I will be attending the annual 

YCAT admin / headteacher conference next Tuesday (10th June)

If you have any safeguarding concerns please speak to 

Miss Cameron or Miss Robertson and they will get a message 

to me. Thank you. 


What a night of Rounders!  Thank you to everyone who attended the 

rounders match on Tuesday night - it was a hotly contested match with the 

adults just edging it! We’re looking forward to the re-match already!  

Thank you Mr Brigg for arranging it for us!


Summerbridge Primary School


6th June 2025

9 Jun- 
Phonics 
Screening 

Check week


12 Jun - 
summer fair 
3.30 - 5pm


17 Jun - 
sharing 
assembly at 
3pm


20 Jun - 
Safeguard 
ing week


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Physical Features of our World’



Oak Class trip to Bradford Science and Media Museum  Our Year 2, 3 and 4 
children will be visiting the Bradford Science and Media Museum on Monday 23rd 
June.  There is no cost for this visit as the PTFA are kindly funding this trip.  
Further information will follow next week.

https://www.visitbradford.com/things-to-do/national-science-and-media-
museum-p1620741


And finally…there will be a book launch of ‘Rhubarb 
finds his Family’ at the Paper People Book Shop in 
Pateley Bridge next Sunday, 14th June and an open 
evening for the Tewit Youth Band on Wednesday 2nd 
July (see below).





https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/
https://www.visitbradford.com/things-to-do/national-science-and-media-museum-p1620741
https://www.visitbradford.com/things-to-do/national-science-and-media-museum-p1620741

